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Update on the Geospatial Enabling Programme procurement  

Good afternoon, 

I can confirm that the Invitation to Tender (ITT) for the Geospatial Enabling Programme 

procurement, which will be conducted via the Space Enabled and Geospatial Services Dynamic 

Purchasing System (DPS) framework, is scheduled for publication on Contracts Finder 

between 30th June and 7th July. 

Once published, the tender will remain open for responses for a period of three weeks from the 

date of release. 

If you have any questions, please contact izabella.roberts@defra.gov.uk  
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